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Important Dates: 


Thur. Oct. 22: Halloween party


Sat. Oct. 31: Halloween


Sun. Nov. 1: Daylight Saving Ends


Wed. Nov. 11: Veteran’s Day, Petite Academy CLOSED


Thur. & Fri. Nov. 26 & 27: Thanksgiving, Petite Academy CLOSED


Fri. Dec. 11: Hannukah starts


Thur. & Fri. Dec. 24 & 25: Christmas Eve & Day, Petite Academy CLOSED 
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Fall Quarter 2020








Upcoming birthdays:


            


October 


Nicolas/Ignacio 10/3


Ny’’Leah- 10/21


November


Mannix- 11/15


Ciara- 11/27


Kazu- 11/28


Kanav- 11/28


Madelyn- 11/29


December


Edgar- 12/5


Madeline- 12/13


Alexis- 12/20


Marcus- 12/21


Claudia- 12/29


Kyna- 12/31











	Welcome to the Fall quarter!  It is the time for leaves to change color, pumpkins and gourds appearing, and wonderful harvest foods to eat.  Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Teacher Raiye.  We wish her luck on her next adventure, and much good fortune.  We also want to welcome Shoulanda as the new Pre-K lead teacher!  


We know that this time has been a challenging one for many of our families.  We thank all of you for your patience while we navigate our “new normal” and following our COVID-19 protocols.  We are continuing to follow our rigorous cleaning schedules, and health checking policies. 


Halloween is just around the corner! We will be having our classroom Halloween parties, with some small changes.  What will stay the same is that the children will come to school in their costumes, and we will be doing "Trick or treating” between the classes.  What will change is that each classroom will have their own individual parties in the afternoon, instead of a shared party.  Another change will be that these parties will be children only.  Unfortunately we do need to adhere to the social distancing and maximum capacity practices, so parents are encouraged to only come for pick up.  


	Now that the weather is starting to cool, please be sure to provide your child with warmer clothing and weather-appropriate outerwear.  Please remember, we go out rain or shine!


This institution is an equal opportunity provider 


	


	


	 





	




















	





Books  for the  ages: 


Different ages need different book and picture formats.  Based on your child’s age, reading development, and interest, books offered should fall into the categories below: 


Toddlers:


-  13-18 months- Books about interests, and more detailed illustrations


- 19-30 months- concept and theme books, with predictable wording


Preschool/Pre-K


- Books with simple narratives; has characters, a problem, and a plot that leads to a resolution


- Informational books


- Predictable-text books; easy to remember and recall 


- Concept books that teach a concept or skill














Recommended Books: 


�





Red Leaf, Yellow Leaf, by Lois Elhert 


�


Why Do Leaves Change Color?, by Steve Metzger


�


Goodbye Summer, Hello Autumn, by Kenard Pak 


�


Thanksgiving is for Giving Thanks, by Margaret Sutherland 
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